Year 6
Expectations

As role models for the rest of the school, Y6 will always be ready, respectful, safe. This . .
includes in class, at assembly times and outside at breaks and lunchtimes. They are also
given rewards (star of the week, prefect stars, lunchtime lovely, sporting superstar,

dojos, raffle tickets, ...) for following our school values without reminder: resilience,
aspiration, respect, kindness, teamwork.

Prefects

In Y6, our children are given the opportunity to become prefects and, for the elected
ones (chosen by staff), Head Pupils. To earn a prefect badge, the children must be
excellent role models for the younger children in school and always give 100% effort to
their learning. At the end of every week, if they have been good role models, both
inside school and in the playground, and applied themselves to their learning
(including completing any homework tasks set), they will receive a prefect star.
Additional prefect stars will be awarded for 15 dojos (within a week) and every time a
certificate is awarded to them in assembly. After they have achieved 15 prefect stars,
the children can apply to become a prefect and receive their prefect badge.

The children are also asked to take on additional responsibilities in school (playground
leaders, reading with KS1 children, ...). At the end of the year, all prefects will get to

attend the prefect reward day - last year held at Gullivers'.
\



What to bring to school each day:

Learning Log

Children should bring their learning log to school each day. This has key information for
supporting them independently in their learning. Here is where they should record the times
they have read (this should be at least four sessions of 20 minutes) - whether that be to
themselves or an adult. They may also bring their own reading book from home if they wish
to although it is unlikely that they will get time to read it during learning time.

Water Bottles

Every child should bring a water bottle each day. This can easily be filled in the classroom at
any time or from the drink dispenser at break or lunch. Children’s water bottles will be
allowed on their desks if they have a secure cap. During certain lessons they made need to
move them to the side of the classroom.

A Healthy Snack
As it is a long time from dropping your child off until lunchtime (at least four hours!), please
provide your child with a healthy snack for breaktime.

PE Kits

PE will usually take place on a Thursday afternoon, with Mr Smith. However, children need
to have their PE kit in school all week. Please make sure PE kits and all clothes, which could
be removed, are labelled.

Pencil Cases

Over the course of the year, we are allowing to children to bring in (smallish) pencil cases,
containing only the materials needed for learning (pencil, rubbers, rulers, pencil crayons).
This is to get them prepared for having to do the same when entering Year Seven.




